February 5, 1987

S. R. Morss
R 2 Box Ford
MA 01921
Dear Sir,
-~ Thank you for your reception of WZYQ Wednesday 1/21/87. WZYQ has a

construction permit to operate 5000 watts non-directional day and
500 watts night using a 2 tcwer array on 820 khz.

At the present time and the time you reported reception WZYQ was
testing with 500 watts.

Thank you for your interest and also for the tape.
Sincerely,
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Howard C. Fisher
Chief Engineer
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